
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, FEBRUARY 17, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S LESS THAN TWO WEEKS AWAY. WELL, OKAY, TWO WEEKS FROM TODAY IS THE 

FIRST DAY WE CAN RECEIVE MAIL FOR OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH. HOWEVER, ANY 

EMAILS RECEIVED ON SUNDAY, MARCH 1 COUNT TOWARD OUR LETTER MONTH GOAL. 

EMAILS LIKE THIS ONE FROM LOIS: 

Dear Mike and WRVM Staff, I listen to either 101.5 or 102.7 whichever comes in the clearest. I 

have been listening to the station daily for nearly 30 years. It is my ONLY radio station. I enjoy the 

Bible teaching as well as the music. I also listen to Money Wise and believe it is a program from 

which all can benefit regarding financial stewardship, especially younger listeners starting out on 

their adult life journey. If more listeners would follow their advice that we are given financial well 

being to be able to give more for God's work, WRVM would be able to expand even further!! I 

continue to support WRVM on a monthly basis and have included WRVM in my estate plans. Of 

interest, I frequently travel from Oshkosh west using Highway 21 and have been thrilled recently 

to be able to pull the 102.7 signal in my car about 90% of the time nearly as far as Friendship 

(highway 13). I've not been able to do that in the past and hope it is not just a temporary set of 

good transmission conditions. The Wautoma translator works only for a short segment of that 

same travel area. The 24 hour availability to listen to WRVM has sustained me through many 

difficult times in life, including the loss of my Mom, then my Dad and more recently, my brother 

and many other challenges. Thank you for carrying on God's work so faithfully. Blessings to you 

all. 

LETTERS LIKE THIS ARE A GREAT ENCOURAGEMENT TO OUR STAFF, AND I’M SURE TO 

THOSE OF YOU WHO HELP TO MAKE OUR RADIO MINISTRY POSSIBLE WITH YOUR 

SUPPORT. WE APPRECIATE LOIS’ MONTHLY SUPPORT. AND THE FACT SHE HAS TAKEN 

THAT ONE STEP FURTHER BY INCLUDING US IN HER ESTATE PLANNING. THAT GIFTS WILL 

HELP ENABLE TO CONTINUE PROVIDING QUALITY BIBLICAL PROGRAMS AND MUSIC 

EVEN AFTER SHE HAS GONE ON TO HER HEAVEN REWARD. 

WE HOPE TO HEAR FROM YOU DURING SPRING LETTER MONTH. DON’T FORGET TO 

PURCHASE YOUR TICKETS FOR THE MARCH 27TH CONCERT WITH LEGACY FIVE. IF YOU 

PURCHASE THEM BY THIS FRIDAY YOU’LL SAVE $3 PER TICKET. GO TO WRVM.ORG TO 

GET YOURS. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


